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Woof Woof
 Woof

As we enter the final school week of 2023, I wanted to take this opportunity to look back
on what has been an incredible year for Bramley Park Academy. In March 2023, we had a
visit from Ofsted which resulted in our Outstanding judgement. A judgement that was
the culmination of all of the hard work, dedication and support from each and every
person in our school community over the past 5 years. This in turn has led to more and
more parents wanting to bring their children to us, raising the profile of the school

even more. We had our Phonics Screening as well as our KS1 and KS2 SATS throughout May
and June where we once again, were so very proud of what the pupils achieved. These

were followed by a whole host of events such as our Sports days, end of year productions
and exciting trips out of school linked to our Topics. We said goodbye to our wonderful

Year 6 cohort in July, but welcomed an equally wonderful Reception cohort in
September who have impressed so much with how they have taken to school life, putting

on that wonderful Nativity performance just last week. I would also like to take this
opportunity to say a huge thank you and well done to our KS1 team who did such a superb
job with their Nativity this past week as well - the performance was thoroughly enjoyed

by everyone. So much hard work has taken place over the last term, with new topics
being introduced to our Curriculum, more trips out and themed day experiences, along
with all of our Christmas festivities over the past month. We are all looking forward to
spending our final week together before the holidays and wish to thank you all for your

incredible support over the past year and hope that we can continue to go from
strength to strength as we enter 2024.



Miss Greenwood: Holly
Mrs Lamb: Ben

Mrs Millington: John-Paul
Miss Gregory: Isaac Lamb

Miss Beck: Mi-Mi
Miss Roebuck: Kaiden

Miss Pierce: Logan
Miss Pickering: Isla
Miss James: Charlie

Mrs Hrintchuk: Isabella
Miss Marr: Noah

Mrs Spivey: David
Launchpad: Ibi

Mrs Dove: Bentley
Ms Burnley: Ardiyan

Parent notices
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STAR

Follow Us!

Food safety advice

If your child brings a packed lunch
please can you make sure to cut small
round foods, like grapes, strawberries
and cherry tomatoes, lengthways and

into quarters. 
  

School closes at
2pm Friday 22nd
December. All

children MUST be
collected at this
time as there will

be no after
school provision.

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/



